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Prague, June 22, 2012 
 
 
Dear Mrs. Smagadi, 
 
Please find attached the comments of the Czech Republic to the document „Draft 
Findings and recommendations with regard to communication ACCC/C/2010/50 
concerning compliance by the Czech Republic.  
 
We would be grateful if they could be considered and taken into account at the 
upcoming 37th meeting (26-29 June 2012) while finalizing the above mentioned 
Draft Findings. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Marie Petrová  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Aphrodite Smagadi 
Secretariat of the Aarhus Convention  
Geneva  
 
 


